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Representative Olsen:

Attached is the bill that you requested regarding alarm systems for retail sellers of
firearms.  As you review the bill, please note the definition of “firearm,” which is based
on s. 167.31 (1) (c), stats., the specifications for the alarm system provided under
proposed s. 167.08 (2), and the delayed effective date, which will give sellers time to
have the required alarm system installed.

If you desire any changes to the draft or if you have any questions, please feel free to
call.
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